Tuscola High School

is going to

Athens & the Islands

Spring 2023

Dear Parents & Guardians,

| am thrilled to share this travel opportunity for your student! Learn more about this exciting
tour at an information session where we’ll discuss:

*  What we’ll see and do

* Travel logistics

* How to earn high school/college credit

» Affordable payment options

« How to enroll on this trip (before it fills up!) during EF’s risk-free enrollment period

| look forward to seeing you there!
Mrs Smiley

P.S. Can’t make the meeting but want more information?
RSVP using link below and select “No but send info.”

Come to the meeting for details RSVP online

Thursday, February 3rd ~ 5:30 PM E3sE

Meeting time and date . " ﬁ%tapnswi/i)ﬁ(.)ldﬁgé\ggtt
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Room A7

Meeting location

esmiley@haywood.k12.nc.us

Contact Information




